St John Bosco Catholic Primary School Newsletter





Caring for each other as we live, learn and grow in God's love...

Friday 2nd December 2022

Attendance - Class of the week!

Congratulations to **Year 6** who have won the best attendance award this week. They'll be getting extra play-time as a reward. 2 weeks in a row - well done Year 6!!!



Just a quick reminder. St John Bosco are an Operation Encompass School and have a safeguarding responsibility. We have a duty to pass on any concerns to the relevant agencies e.g. children's services at Together for Children.

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads are Mrs Peart, Mrs Gray and Mr Roddy.
If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. A member of our senior leadership team is always on the gate if you want to have a chat





- Sacred Heart and St John Bosco Mass:
 9:30am every Sunday (Holy communion preparation mass this Sunday)
- Thursday 8th December Christmas
 Jumper Day
- Tuesday 13th December Early Years Nativity
- Wednesday 14th December Year 4, 5,
 6 Nativity
- Thursday 15th December Year 1, 2, 3
 Nativity
- Pantomime Friday 16th December
- Friday 23rd December Break up for Christmas Holidays

Tree planting - National Tree Week

National Tree Week is the UK's largest annual tree celebration. Each year, the country's conservation sector, volunteer groups and tree-lovers come together to plant thousands of trees to mark the start of the tree planting season.

National Tree Week 2022 is taking place from 26 November – 4 December 2022.

Today, we have welcomed volunteers from Equans and Gentoo to give us a hand planting around 500 saplings which will hopefully grow into a mix of trees and shrubs including Birch, oak, Crab apple, Wild cherry, Wild pear, Field maple and Hornbeam. This is part of our plans to develop a Forest School area and to grow a greener future for our children. Trees are heroes of nature. They sustain wildlife, create oxygen, purify our air and are absolutely beautiful.





Members of our Wellbeing Champions and Health & Safety teams with the volunteers.

Keep your eyes peeled around the streets of Town End Farm for Christmas baubles that offer messages of hope. We'd love to spread the message far and wide, so **please** tag us on social media if you find one!

Twitter: @SJBSunderland Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/SJBSunderland







Gongratulations!
reading plus













Mental Health & Wellbeing

IAn estimated one-third of children have a social media account, so it's important that trusted adults know what content young people are consuming, what they're posting and the interactions they're having. On social media, it can be easy to go down a rabbit hole that isn't beneficial to our wellbeing. As platforms grapple with managing 'legal but harmful' content, lives are being impacted – sometimes to tragic effect. We might be daunted by the scale of the tech giants and their content which enthrals young people, but we can still help children to be mindful of their mental wellness: recognising when something isn't OK ... and knowing what to do about content that upsets them. In the guide, you'll find tips such as how to hide content, setting daily limits and discussing what children have seen online.



Users of this guide do so at their own discretion. No liability is entered into. Current as of the date of rele